
Effective 27th August 2020 there is a requirement for all maintained 

Schools to publish specific financial information on their School 

website, including how many School employees (if any) have a gross 

annual salary of £100,000 or more in increments of £10,000. 

 

At Edgewood Primary School there are no employees of the school who fall into this 

category. 

 

If you wish to find out information regarding the Financial Benchmarking of 

Edgewood Primary School please see Financial Benchmarking and Insights Summary 

- Financial Benchmarking and Insights Tool - GOV.UK 

 

 

https://financial-benchmarking-and-insights-tool.education.gov.uk/school/122587/summary?referrer=school-home
https://financial-benchmarking-and-insights-tool.education.gov.uk/school/122587/summary?referrer=school-home

